

Newsletter Preference

Going green!

Please complete the following information and return to your child's homeroom teacher by Monday, October 1st, 2012.

At Little Rouge PS we are always trying to be Eco conscious by reducing waste, recycling and reusing. For distribution of our monthly newsletter we would like to offer you a choice: electronic (email) distribution or a printed copy for each family.

Please indicate your preference below and return this form to your child's homeroom teacher. (If we don't not received this form back we will be sending you a printed copy.)

